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 Thank you K-9 Officers! 

When we think of police officers, we usually think of the fine men and women in blue who work to 

keep us safe, but some police officers have 4 legs, tails and lots of fur! Our children had the op-

portunity to meet some of these special officers today along with their human partners. The kids 

saw these police dogs in action and learned how they can track individuals and sniff out explo-

sives to keep us safe. They even got to show their appreciation with some petting and hugs. 

Thank you to Councilwoman Vickie Paladino’s office for arranging the visit and of course, thank 

you to the NYPD transit K-9 unit, for keeping us safe as we travel - Amy Barron 
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